Tom O'Malley 101 El Bravo Way Palm Beach, FL 33480 tom@boiloil.net

Via email: gconiglio@townofpalmbeach.com
Honorable Mayor Coniglio and Members of the Town Council 360 S County Road
Palm Beach, FL 33480

April 30, 2019

89 Middle Road, Former Kluge Estate – Letter of Support

Dear Honorable Mayor Coniglio and Members of the Town Council,

I am writing to you as the owner of 101 El Bravo Way to confirm my support for my Neighbor, Sir Peter Wood, and his plans for the former Kluge Estate to subdivide Lot "E" into two parcels (the "Application").

I have always found Sir Peter and his team to be considerate Neighbors who have acted in good faith and who care a great deal for our Neighborhood and I fully support the Application.

Yours sincerely,

Tom O'Malley

cc: Josh Martin, Director of Planning, Zoning & Building (jmartin@TownOfPalmBeach.com)